


Advisory no. 2022-010 R0 

 

This advisory is for the information of personnel working on BC Hydro’s 
distribution equipment. 
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3.0 Action 

ES54 S0-02 R1 and ES54 S0-05 R0 are effective June 30, 2023. In-flight work approved 
by the local BC Hydro design office is not required to meet any new requirements within 
these standards.  

Designers and Engineers 

Designers and engineers should familiarize themselves with the revisions to ES54 S0-02 
and new standard ES54 S0-05. 

Civil Inspectors 

Civil inspectors should familiarize themselves with the revisions to ES54 S0-02 and new 
standard ES54 S0-05. 

Customers and Customer Representatives 

Customers and customer representatives, such as electricians, project managers, 
consultants, and contractors, should familiarize themselves with the revisions to 
ES54 S0-02 and new standard ES54 S0-05. Please direct any questions or concerns to 
your local BC Hydro representative.  

4.0 Approval 
Recommended Reviewed Approved 

M. Stevens M. Kelvin H. Giesbrecht 
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